
   “Dare to Dream” 

Community News 

What’s On 
 

Tuesday 15th November 

Wood work 6pm—7:30pm 
 

Wednesday 16th November 

Rotary presentation night 

Rotary Junior Comm Award 
 

Wednesday 16th November 

Book Swap day 
 

Friday 25th November 

Fun Run forms due 
 

Saturday 26th November 

Election Day BBQ 
 

Friday 2nd December 

Slime Fun Run 

Thursday 10th November 

The community of Albert Street PS Moe encourages everyone to dare to dream and reach their potential in supportive, caring            

environments. Together we recognise and celebrate our success.  

We value Partnership, Respect, Optimism and Pride. 
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Ready Set Grow Dates  

(new preps 2023) 

Tues Nov 22 (9-10:30) 

Tues Nov 29 (9-10:30) 

Tues Dec 6th (9-11:30) 

Tues Dec 13th (8:30-11:30) 


This year, our fundraising team are very excited to be 

bringing the  to Albert Street.  Sponsorship 

forms have gone out and are due back by Nov 25th. 

Partnership 
Levi F—Working well with others on your collaborative maths project 

Respect 
Erica — Taking the time to check in on others throughout the day 

Emily—Helping clean a mess someone else made 

Kale—Always being willing and up for any task 

Darcy—Always giving an honest effort in all tasks 

Optimism 
Abby R—A wonderful start to your time with 1/2M 

Bailey—Joining in on all project work in Maths and reading this week 

Violet—Your engagement and enthusiasm for your debate rebuttal 

Levi F—Good focus during latitude and longitude task 

Pride 
Harry—Your wonderful effort in your story writing 

Mason—Your fabulous first draft of your story 

Reeves—Your fabulous beginning to a story 

Reeves—His interesting sentence about the Pevan and Sarah Banger perfor-
mance 

Bronson—Improving his shape and size of his handwriting 

Nina—being so focused on her learning 

Kylie—Helping to keep the school tidy 

Riley—Your pride and work ethic towards the quality of your teams debate 
topic 

Environment Awards—Eco Warriors 
Karina, Jade, Zhara, Kailie-May, Noah, Sofia, Nicolle V 



Albert Street Primary School is a Child Safe Community 

At Albert Street we promote diversity and tolerance in a welcoming environment 

Warrawee everyone, 
 

Dr Karl 

Years 3 to 6 will be having a live Q and A with 
Dr Karl.  Dr Karl is well known for his wacky 
bright shirts and enthusiasm around science.  
Students will have the opportunity to ask him 
questions (which they are already preparing).  
Some questions so far are:  Is technology going 
to wipe out the world?  Who taught the first 
teacher?  Who was the first person to discover 
potatoes?  Can fish survive in another liquid?  
Why do cats have 9 lives?  Questions are being 
collated by our school nurse (Imogen) and 15 
will be selected to ask during our live session.  
We can’t wait to hear Dr Karl’s responses. 
 

Assembly 

Well done to the year 3/4s who presented their  
chameleon  and  camouflage art work on Mon-
day afternoon. Students spoke about their 
paintings, models and created a supporting  
PowerPoint presentation. Karina K , Art Captain  
introduced the  students and their artwork.   

Next week the 5/6’s will be showcasing their 
work. All parents and carers are welcome to 
attend.  Please be seated by 2:15pm in the mul-
ti-purpose room. 
 

Community Events at School 

We continue to be excited that we can hold 
events on the school grounds.  You will have 
received an invitation yesterday about the 
wood work and BBQ event on Tuesday 15th 
November.   

Please ensure you have sent your RSVP by Fri-
day 3pm for catering and material purposes 
and to avoid disappointment, as there are  lim-
ited places. 
 

Rotary Junior Community Award Presenta-
tion 

Moe Rotary will  be hosting the presentation of 
the Rotary Junior Community Awards to Moe/
Newborough students who have participated in 
this program. This event will  take place on the 
evening of Wednesday  16th November at Al-
bert Street. 

 

Dr Monique Osborn 

 

Ready Set Grow 2023 Prep transition 

It’s that time of the year again, when we welcome next year’s preps 
into our school for 4 sessions of our 
“Ready Set Grow” program. This pro-
gram helps prepare our new preps for 
life in a school environment.  They 
will meet Albert Street staff, become 
familiar with their classroom, get to 
know the school grounds and partici-
pate in school activities.  Dates for this years program are: 

• Tuesday November 22nd—9:00am to 10:30am 

• Tuesday November 29th—9:00am to 10:30am 

• Tuesday December 6th—9:00am to 11:30am 

• Tuesday December 13th—8:30am to 11:30am 

Sessions will be provided for parents as well, details to be advised clos-
er to the time. 
 

First Aid/Sick Bay 

Commencing this week, our first aid room has 
gone digital!  Students who require assistance 
from the first aid room will now be logged into 
Sentral and parents will be notified through the 
app.  This will eliminate manual recording and 
notification of incidences and ensure our fami-
lies are notified at the time of the incident.  Of 
course, any incidences that require further ac-
tion will be followed up with a phone call. 
 

Slime Fun Run—You’re invited! 

How exciting that our fundraising team has organized a “Slime” fun run 
for students.  This will take place on Friday the 2nd of December.  As in 
past events, we ask students to wear a white t-shirt and some old 
shorts or pants and don’t forget a hat.  Students travelling home by car 
will need an old towel to sit on.  Please come along and join in the fun 
and if you can spare some time to help set up that would be appreciat-
ed. 
 

Wood Work with Jacob—Tuesday 15th November 

On Tuesday 15th November between 
6:00pm and 7:30pm we are holding a 
family wood working event.  Jacob (5/6 
teacher) and Kate (Wellbeing Officer) 
will be facilitating the event and the 
project is a bird house.  A BBQ will be 
provided so come along!  The cost will 
be $5 per family.  There are limited 
places, so if you would like to join in, 
please ensure the RSVP on the back of 
this newsletter is returned by Friday 
11th November for catering and materials. 



 Ph:  03 5127 1966    E-mail:  moe.ps.albert@education.gov.au 

 Website:  aspsmoe.vic.edu.au  Mail: PO Box 274, Moe, 3825 

Gates/Late arrivals/Early Pickups 
All gates are locked at 8:45am.  If your child is late to school 
(after 8:45am), or needs to attend an appointment, access 

will be via the front gate only.  At times the gate will be 
locked for incidents around student safety.  Should the gate 

be locked, please call the office. 

Family Pick ups and drop offs 

    A-G    Yellow Gate 
   H-O   Green Gate (Front) 

   P-Z     Blue Gate 

Library News—Book Swap 

The library is holding a book swap event on the 16th of November.  The 
book swap will give students the opportunity to bring unwanted books 
from home and swap them for another book to read.  On Wednesday the 
16th of November, students will be invited to the library to choose a new 
book to take home.  The library will be open at recess, lunchtime and 
after school for the kids to come in and choose their new book/s. 

Any leftover books will be donated to Liz Buckingham who is sending 
them over to a newly opened school in South Africa. Any donations are 
greatly appreciated.   
 

Resident Artist 

It appears as though we have a resident artist among our students.  Scarlett produced an amaz-
ing night time scene with a blossoming tree in the foreground.  Scarlett used paint to create her 
work and used different types of brush strokes to give her art work more depth.  It really looks 
beautiful and so life like.  Well done Scarlett, can’t wait to see your next piece of art. 
 

Farewell Izzy! 

Izzy has been with us since April this year, almost every Friday morning. Izzy attends Lowanna 
College’s VCAL program and has completed the practical component of the program with our 
school.  Izzy has helped students to develop their gross motor skills; such as balance, hand eye 
coordination, catching and bouncing skills, and spatial awareness along with social skills, just to 
name a few. We had a wonderful final session with Izzy and hope that she might voluntarily re-
turn to visit with us in the next few weeks. 

Digitech! 

In Digitech on Tuesday, students were introduced to Sphero.  Sphero makes really cool 
robots and programmable tools which encourages kids to create and invest through 
coding, science, music and the arts.  Mrs Lia showed the students how to control a ro-
bot ball using a electronic joystick on an IPAD.  The students really enjoyed the session 
and were excited to show staff what they had achieved.   



“Dare to Dream” 

Congratulations to our Term 3 Attendance Superstars! 

An amazing effort by these students and their families 

100% Attendance  

Olivia N 

Mason N 

Eli BJ 

Olivia BJ  

Tyler E 

Ruby C 

Kenzo D  

Burt B  

Rubie P 

Bailey C 

Kasey C 

Elektra JW  

         90% + Attendance 

Trey B      Emily H   Bryce V 

Kevin L     Poppi L  Kylie W 

Connor S     Emma S  Tanya W 

Frankie T      Nicolle V  Nate Z  

Max A     Bronson C  Connor B  

Erica F      Reeves L Jade D 

Ellouise      Taya B  Zhara G  

Charlie D      Amalia E Karina K 

Kara S     Levi D  Kalin L  

Cleo D     Thomas D  Ben M  

Shaylah E     Gina N  Blake S 

Callum R     Poppy A   Kyle B 

Aaron L     Amirlia L Kael R 

Apryl S          Ryan X  

Caleb G         Xavier J  

Wood Work Activity 

Come build a Birdhouse - $5 per family (BBQ included) 

Tuesday 15th November—6pm to 7:30pm 

Yes, I would love to attend wood working with Jacob Hall (BBQ dinner included!) 
 

Number attending (include adults and students)  _____________ 

Please RSVP by 3pm on Friday 11th November 


